
 

December 30, 2024 
 
 
Dear Pastors and Treasurers, 
 
Your church’s 2025 Apportionment Statement accompanies this letter.  As with all Conference and 
District apportionment payments, please make checks out to the VA Conference (VAUMC) and mail to 
PO Box 5605, Glen Allen, VA 23058.  This is the PO Box designated only for apportionment payments.  
Please include a copy of your remittance statement with your check and clearly notate ‘2025 
Apportionment’.  If you send second mile giving or benevolence payments throughout the year (for 
things like UMCOR, UMFS, World Communion, etc) please also make checks out to VAUMC for 
processing to the correct entities.  We also greatly appreciate you putting your GCFA # on your checks 
to help identify which church we should apply payments to. 
 
We offer online payments through our Acumatica web portal as a safe and secure payment method.  You 
can also view payment history, schedule future payments, and print statements. Payments that are 
submitted throughout the week are pulled on Mondays at noon for processing at the bank. We also pull 
batches at month-end to be sure credit is given for that month.  Please contact our office at 804-521-
1100 or email treasurer@vaumc.org to be sure you have a login to the Acumatica site at  
https://vaumc.acumatica.com/.  We will be happy to assist! 
 
If you are interested in taking advantage of recurring payments in 2025, we offer this easy option for 
churches that like to pay the same amount each month.  Mark your 2025 January Church Statement with 
the funds and amounts you want processed each month. Sign your name at the bottom with a note that 
you authorize this recurring payment and provide a phone number at the bottom.  Email your 
authorization to treasurer@vaumc.org.  We will automatically process that amount each month as you 
have authorized. 
 
Wishing you and all who live in your community a blessed and prosperous 2025! 
 

 
David Dommisse, CFO and Treasurer 


